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The Press has quoted and commented on some extracts of a non-public 

opinion that the Conseil de la concurrence submitted to the Minister of 

Economy as regards the draft decree relating to the marketing of sporting rights.

In this context, the Conseil de la concurrence considers necessary to release 

this opinion in full on its Internet website.
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